
 

Children’s University 2023 

2023 Memberships for Children’s University are currently being accepted. Children’s University (CU) 

is a program offered to students in Years 3-6 which aims to extend their learning outside of the 

classroom in a fun and engaging way. As CU members, students are challenged to accumulate and 

reflect on time spent learning outside of class. This includes regular sporting activities, music lessons, 

OSHC hours, and specific CU activities at learning destinations. 

At the end of the year, a graduation ceremony is held at Adelaide University, where students are 

recognised for their participation in extending their learning. If you think this opportunity would be 

suitable for your child, I would love to have them participate this year!  

For further information please visit the CU website and FaceBook page: 

https://www.adelaide.edu.au/childrensuniversity/ 

https://www.facebook.com/childrensuniversityaustralasia/ 
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